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Madison Cortland ARC Executive Director Jack Campbell (right) thanked Sen. Valesky
on Nov. 19, 2015 for sponsoring legislation that makes permanent an agreement
that allows Madison Oneida BOCES to continue providing bus repair services to ARC.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/david-j-valesky/landing


Currently, ARC operates a fleet of buses for transporting its developmentally
disabled clients to and from work, social, and other activities. In an effort to promote
partnerships and ensure that quality, local maintenance and repair services remain
available for ARC's fleet of buses, the New York State Legislature passed a bill, and
the Governor signed on July 14, authorizing BOCES to provide ARC with these much
needed services permanently. With Sen. Valesky are (from left) Assemblyman Bill
Magee and Sen. Joe Griffo.
 


